UNDER THE GUIDANCE OF OUR LADY OF THE WAY
CLUB POSTAL ADDRESS :— BOX 151, POST OFFICE, BRISBANE, NORTH QUAY.

BUSHWALKING. NEWS - _DECEMBER 1962,

The monthly General Meeting is held in the Temperance Hall, Hotel Canberra (Edward
Street .};‘.réltrance) on the third Monday of each month, Next meeting will be January
21st. 1963, ,

OFF ICE BEARERS.

President Chaplin Fr, K. Aspinall 90.6280, Treasurer Merv. Galvin,
Vice President (ol Mclellan 31.2427. Outings Recorder Mary Leahy 79.3039.
General Secretary Kath Clancy 48.5391, Social Secretary Sherry Sawarde
Outings Secretary Jim Collins 56 4279« :

COMING TS

Sunday  January 13th, *  Horse Riding. Zillmere,
Monday  January 2lst. Meeting. Hotel Canberra,
Weekend January 25/28th., . Base Camp., O'Reilly's,
February Ten pin Bowling.
EDITORIAL -

"One cloud is enough to eclipse all the sun." - Thcmaa Fuller,

Bushwalking is essentially an adult sport and it is the intention of the Catholic
Bushwalking Club to treat its members as adults and in return it expects all members

. Membérs must remember. that they are CATHOLIC BUSHWALEERS and as
such they are at all times representative of both Catholics and Bushwalkers,
As Bushwalkers, all members must remember that the three essentials of Bushwalking
are a Sense of Humour, Courtesy, and Consideration., On trips, the whole camp is .
under the control of the trip leader and whether any member is irked by his or her
decisions or not, they are still law as far as the Club is concerned. -Members must
be particularly careful as far as visitors are concerned. It is the dufy of the
nominator to help the ‘visitors 'as far as possible and also to see that the v1sitors
do not do anything which would inpute the good name of the Club. .

While the primary reason for Bushwalkmg is self-enjoyment, it is 1mposs:.ble to
enjoy oneself fully if in doing so we cause inconvenience to any other person. Thus
we should at all times observe the norms of courtesr (and probably more) in such
matters as retiring time, noise, activities and cleaning of campsite. Let people
at all times remember with pleasure that the Brisbane Catholic Bushwalking Club
camped on or near their property.

SOCIAL NEWS.

It seems that the "Mother" Lawton spirit (See Barrani - Don't tell them, let them
buy their own.") has pervaded the higher echelon of the social committee.

The Social for Jauary is a RIDING PARTY at the Zillmere Riding School on SUNDAY

JANUARY 13TH from 11.30a.n. to 3.30p.n, The charge: for this enjoyable and .
beneficial exercise is.only 15/0. Transport will be provided from the Chermside Tram
Terminus at 10,30a.m,

The party will proceed to Cash's Crossing so it is advisable to bring your sw:mming
togs. It is intended to lunch at Cash's Crossing.

Nominate before January 7th., and it is advisable to nominate early as horses cannot
be gua.ganteed to the late comers, More details at meeting or contact Pat Lawton
38,1956,

JANUARY MEETING.

The January General Meeting will be held on Monday 21st. at the Temperance Hall,
Hotel Canberra, where the feature for the evening will be a showing of slides by
Leon Buchanan taken on his trips to America and Hawaii,
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Q!BEILLY WERKEND,

DATE: January 25/28th. FARE : £2.210.004

DEPARTURE : Tamborine Depot, NOMINATIONS CLOSE: January 18th.,
TIME : 6 .30p.m, LEADER : Jim Collins,

The Annual trip to the O'Reilly country takes place on the January Long Weekend,
This trip needs no advertising as most members are familiar with the beauties of
this part of the Lamington Plateau and those who are not, are only too anxious
to avail themselves of the opportunity to investigate this wonderful area,

It is env1saged that a number of trips will be available to members of varying

degrees of difficulty to some of the better (and lesser) Mmown beauty spots in
this area, Anyone wishing to lead a party on the Saturday or Sunday should advise
the leader and committee viz By-Law 6

It is expected that nominations will be heavy and so it would be advisable to
nominate early to ensure a seat and also maintain the sanity of the Outings
Secretary, Anyone who has been on a previous trip to this area will be only too
pleased to extol its virtucs to anyone who may be curious,

Possible trips are:- Lower Horans, Valley of the Pines Lookout, Blue Pool -
Stairway Falls, Tooloona ~ Wanungra - Bethongabel, Zcho Point, Black Canyon,
Cainbabel Falls, Lyre Bird Lookout, Castle Crag, Westcliffs and even Pacific Slopes.

MASS ON MT. BARNEY,

Rev, Fr, Aspihall will celebrate Mass on Mt, Barney on BOXING DAY. Club members
wishing to attend should contact Jim Collins 56,4279 or Kath Clancy 48,5391 before
FRIDAY DECEMBER 21ST.

PHOTOGRAPHIC COMPETITION. The results of the various sections of the Annual
Photographic Competition are as follows:-

Club Activities ' Club Characters Nature General
1, J. Josefski, K. Clancy. K. Clancy. M. Stratford, (Cha_nLlee)
2, P. Murphy, P, Twomey. B. Caffery. M. Stratford,
3. P, Lawton., P. Murphy. K. Clancy. J. Van Kempen.,

With special congratulations to Madonna, Congratulations to all our winners and
many thanks.to our judge Mr, E.E, Wright of the Photographic Society of Queensland,

NEWS & VIEWS & PERTINZNT POINTS

Very pleased to announce the donation of two new books to the library:- "And I
shall be Healed" - Edeltraud Fulda & and "The Ascent of Everest" - John Hunt,
Thanks very much. = Financial members now 143 and we welcome George Boldeman,
Veronica Versace, Monica McBurney, and Janet Quane to full membership. - Peter
Robinson new member of Social Committee, congratulations! - All socials have made
profits. Keep up the good work., - A Bowling night has been planned for February
so start practising now, Party afterwards, - Congratulations to Bob Chinn on his
recent engagement to Margaret Milburn, - Members claim it is easy to tell Bev.
Cooke is Lyle's sister, -~ Hear tell Pat Lawton has a new joke, - Peter Murphy
would be pleased if as many people as possible would pick up their slides at this
meeting, - :









